
0800 138 8630

Email: prescriptionservice.bhg@nhs.net

surreyprescriptionappliances.org 

SHAPMS 

There is a new centralised NHS service for
Surrey Heartlands patients who require stoma,
catheter, or transanal irrigation products
(including all accessories) launching on the 8
September 2025.

th

If patients require a prescription for their
appliances, they should contact the service
using the details below:

Launching 8  September 2025th

Scan QR code to visit website - 


